
Pilon, Janet

Subject: FW: 211 York Road

From: richard silliker
Sent: December-12-18 12:08 PM
To: Nheiley, Brynn
Subject: Re: Test

Bryan n.

This is to inform you  and, city council that I failed to receive notification for the rezoning of 211 York Rd.,
Dundas. As a result I was unable to register my oppression to the owners request for rezoning.

At present I am retired and on a pension. However the rent and utilities take approximately 71% of my
pension income. My income is presently $19,30.00 annually.
New accommodations in the Dundas area are to be found in the $1400.00 per month range.

As I am living below-poverty level ( $22,000.00 per year; Statistics Canada) and the lack of social housing to
accommodate my situation, I am opposed to the rezoning.

I am unaware of the applicants timeline. However, based on my experience at the last meeting, he was to
build a new building and have it completely leased before asking the present tenants to vacate. However,
should he progress in this manner he will need the tenants to leave immediately as there will be a lack of
parking. This narrative from the owner is to narrow to be considered authentic. A piece of the puzzle is
missing, leading me to believe that there is a hidden agenda. Further information may convince me
otherwise, however, until then, I remain unconvinced of the owners stated intentions.

Regards,
Richard Silliker
211 York Rd. Apt #8
Dundas, On
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